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‘Restore all things in Christ’ 

“Restore all things in Christ” 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well… where do I start? This academic year has been a little different to say the least. It’s had its highs and its lows. 
 
I couldn’t end the year without taking the time to express my sincere thanks to the Governors, staff, parents and pupils. Your 
continued support means a lot, especially over the last four months. I am sure you’ll all agree my staff have been incredible! 
 
In recent months, we have been faced with many new challenges and we’ve tried our utmost to ensure every decision we made 
was done with the best intentions of our pupils at the centre of them. Our pupils always come first. 
 
I am now sitting in my office reflecting on my first three years of headship and the challenges we have faced together. The 
recent pandemic is a tough one, but what has been clear to see throughout is our strong sense of community. St Pius X is a 
family and one that I am extremely proud to be a part of. Today, we ended the school year with optimism and hope. In my 
opinion, it was the perfect way to end. I was so pleased to welcome so many of you back into school, albeit brief. 
 
I want to keep this letter short because you are all probably sick of reading things from me or watching videos with me in them. 
It is time for a rest for us all. I am ending the year exhausted but extremely proud of everything we have achieved. 
 
Although, the school closed its doors today for the summer holidays, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you need anything. 
 
Look after each other and stay safe. Brighter days are coming! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr Kevin McGoldrick 
Headteacher 
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